F”stE 76 South Main Street
’%& Akron, Ohio 44308

Robert M. Endris 330-384-5728
Attorney Fax: 330-384-3875

December 2, 2019

Mrs. Barcy McNeal

Commission Secretary

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215

SUBJECT: Case No. 16-743-EL-POR

Dear Mrs. McNeal:

In the Commission’s Entry dated August 22, 2019 in Case No. 19-363-EL-WVR, the
deadline for Ohio Edison Company, The Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company, and The
Toledo Edison Company (collectively “Companies”) to file their next energy efficiency / peak
demand reduction portfolio plans was extended to December 1, 2019. Subsequently, Ohio
House Bill 6 went into effect on October 22, 2019 which provides for the extension of the
Companies’ existing energy efficiency/peak demand reduction portfolio plans and corresponding
budgets. Consequently, there is no need for the Companies to file new portfolio plans.

Robert M. Endris

Attorney for Ohio Edison Company, The
Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company,
and The Toledo Edison Company
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